
 

435 S. 6th Street Emmaus, PA 18049 
610-965-9220 School ~~ 610-967-4521 Fax 

www.stann-emmaus.org 
 

October 20, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The additional documents in today’s efolder include: 

Grade 8 Car Wash Flyer 

Home & School Dine in Dine Out Flyer 

CYO Basketball Flyer 

Walkathon 

Thank you to all those who made last Friday’s walkathon such a successful 

event.  Thanks to the generosity of our students, families, parishioners and 

friends we were able to raise our goal of $30,000.00.  It looks like I will be taking my chances in the Dunk 

Tank this spring!! 

We would like to recognize East Penn Roofing who made a sponsorship donation toward the walkathon.  

Their donation was inadvertently missed when the sponsorship signs were printed.  We apologize for 

the oversight.   

Congratulations to the following students who placed in the CYO District 2 Varsity Spelling Bee held 

here at St. Ann’s last Sunday.  These winners will move on to the Diocesan Spelling Bee on November 

6th.   

Grade 6:  Mia Moyer (Third Place) 

Grade 7:  Ryan Carpo (Second Place) 

Grade 8:  Olivia Shueck (First Place) 

Conferences 

Just a reminder that next Tuesday, October 25th and Wednesday, October 26th are 12:00 noon early 

dismissal days for parent teacher conferences.   

 

Home & School News 

Please see the Carrabba’s Dine In or Dine Out Flyer included in today’s e-folder.  Help us raise money for 

the school.  

http://www.stann-emmaus.org/


Trunk or Treat 

Tomorrow night is Trunk or Treat from 6:30pm-8:00pm in the school’s upper parking lot. All students 
participating must have a green wristband. If you ordered wristbands, they were sent home today with 
your child/ren.  
 
Halloween Celebrations 

Our Halloween celebrations will take place next week.  Friday, October 28th will be a Halloween colors 

Dress Down Day for all students.   Students in grades Pre-S –Grade 3 should bring their costumes to 

school on the day of their party.  Pre-K 10/26, Pre-S 10/27, K-3 10/28.  The Halloween Parade (K through 

Grade 3) and classroom parties (K-8) will be held in the afternoon of 10/28 beginning at 1:30 PM, 

weather permitting.   Please keep the student’s costumes simple.  The students should be able to dress 

themselves and put their costumes over their dress down day clothing.   If the children are wearing 

masks please be sure they can see clearly as they will be walking outside around the block for the 

parade.   No weapons of any kind should be part of your child’s costume.  The teachers will be in contact 

with their class parents to discuss their suggestions for the party.  Families are welcome to attend the 

parade.      

Art Room News  

Mrs. McDermott has been working with the students in Art class creating their original artwork.  We will 

once again be using Original Works to provide you with the opportunity to purchase items with your 

child’s artwork.  Here is the important information about this opportunity: 

 This week - artwork envelopes were sent home with the students.  

 Tuesday, October 25 - artwork orders are due back in the plastic sleeves.  In order for 

your order to be processed, you must return your child’s artwork with the order and 

payment. 
If you have other art work that you would like to use in place of the art work your child created in school 

it must follow these guidelines: 

--no glitter 
--size 8 1/2" x 11" paper 
--no beads, sequins, stickers or 3D effects 
--any oil pastel work must first be sprayed with cheap hairspray to set the pastels and keep them from 
smudging 
--must be labeled on the back with "t" for "Top" of the paper and student name, section/grade and 
teacher name 
  

Prayers 

Please continue to pray for all our school families especially the families of Briana Butcher, Mackenzie 

Carny, Ryan Carpo, Joshua Carvajal- Ruiz, and Adalind Causa for whom we are praying for this week.    

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Kile 



 

 
Saturday, October 22, 2022  

11-2 PM 

$10 per Car 

(Rain Date Sunday, October 23, 2022 11 – 2PM) 

St. Ann School Parking Lot (Upper Lot Near The School) 

Snack Bar 

Please come out, get your car washed  

and support our 8th Grade Class.   

**All proceeds benefit the 8th grade end of 

year class trip! 
 



 

510 S. Cedar Crest Blvd., Allentown, PA 18103 
 

Carrabba’s Italian Grill 

Dine In/Take out 
to support St. Ann 

School 

 

                                                     

 

 

NOVEMBER  

2-3 
Wednesday 
& Thursday 



 

St. Ann CYO 

Basketball 
Open Gym Open Gym 

*Pre-season warm-up with instruction and games 
*Come and play anytime during our time slot 
*You do NOT need to be registered to attend 
*All students and parish members interested in playing CYO basketball are invited to attend 
*Any adults or high school students interested in coaching should also be present 

For questions: sascyobasketball@gmail.com 

Registration 
Ends 10/30 

2022-2023 CYO Basketball Registration is OPEN !! 

 BOYS & GIRLS BASKETBALL  
Junior (K,1st,2nd) 
Biddy (instructional) (3rd & 4th)  
Junior Varsity (A- competitive), (B-instructional)- 5th & 6th 
Varsity (A- competitve)- 7th & 8th 

 VOLUNTEERS ARE ALWAYS NEEDED:  
If you are cleared, PLEASE HELP! If you are not, we can provide the path to getting all 
clearances for the upcoming year.   WITHOUT YOU, THERE IS NO CYO PROGRAM! 

CYO Online Basketball Signup 

http://www.tinyurl.com/stanncyo 

[click REGISTER NOW for full program details] 

or visit the Parish CYO Site: http://www.churchstann.org/parish-life/cyo-sports 

 Last Open Gym 
Before Practices! 

mailto:sascyobasketball@gmail.com?subject=St.%20Ann%20CYO%20Basketball%20Inquiry
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/stanncyo
http://www.churchstann.org/parish-life/cyo-sports

